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Fellows in 

the News

Slobodan Simonovic

Sophie D’Amours

Kenneth G. Thomas

CAE Fellowship Election

In the 2017 Fellowship Election, all 50 Nominated Active Fellows 

and both candidates for International Fellowship were declared 

elected. All of the new Fellows and their proposers have been 

notified and we look forward to inducting them on 26 June. On 

that day, we will be issuing a media release about their Induction. 

We wish to thank all of the Fellows who participated in the 

election.

Annual Meeting

On Monday 26 June 2017, the next Annual Meeting will take 

place at the Ottawa Convention Centre and the Induction 

Ceremony at the Canada Aviation and Space Museum. 

Presenters will include Peter Watson FCAE, President and CEO, 

National Energy Board, and Leah Lawrence, FCAE CEO, 

Sustainable Technologies Development Canada. The full 

program and registration information is available here:
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Steve Hrudey

Click here
to read about other 
CAE Fellows in the 

news.

Upcoming 

CAE 

Activities

1 June 2017:
Board of Directors 
Meeting

19 June 2017:
Executive 
Committee 
Teleconference

26 June 2017:
Board of Directors 
Meeting

26 June 2017:
Annual General 
Meeting

28-29 June 2017:
Vancouver
CCA Board of 
Governors

2017 Annual Meeting

NSERC and NRC Appointments

The CAE was recently approached by ISED to make our Fellows 

aware that the Government of Canada is identifying new 

members for the governing councils of both the Natural Sciences 

and Engineering Research Council of Canada (NSERC) and 

National Research Council, The deadline for applications is 5 

June 2017

https://www.appointments-nominations.gc.ca/slctnPrcs.asp?

menu=1&lang=eng

Have you moved?
Please make sure to update your contact information by logging into 

your account on the CAE website or by contacting our office at 

info@cae-acg.ca

Financial Support
We appreciate the financial support provided by our organizational 

donors and by individual Fellows.

Please consider making a tax deductible donation on our website.

Join Us on Social Media
The CAE has a private group on LinkedIn for CAE Fellows. Follow this 
link and click the 'Join' button to request membership in the group 
today! You may also follow our activities on Facebook and Twitter.
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